From the Archives - A Bus Trip from 1973

Our Horticultural Society has been known for having great bus trips. In this reflection, let us look back to
July 21, 1973. As noted in our archives it was “a hot day.” On this day, our bus trip went quite a distance
from Orangeville. The members got to enjoy Edward’s Gardens and a trip on the ferry to Centre Island. As
you can see from the pictures, the trip was a great day for all the participants. We look forward to a time
when we can have bus trips like this again. | hope you have enjoyed this month’s “From the Archives.”
Stay tuned for next month’s edition.

Vivian Petho — Archivist




